Alabama, Florida, and Georgia Chapters Joint Conference

Save the date for the 3rd Annual CUPA-HR Alabama, Florida, and Georgia Chapters Joint Conference, to be held June 5-7, 2022, at The Grand Hotel Golf Resort and Spa in Point Clear, Alabama.

The tides of HR in higher ed are changing again! Let’s take time to reconnect, rejuvenate, and learn from each other as we navigate another evolution in the world of work. This event will feature our signature panel discussion and will be a great networking and information gathering opportunity, especially for those unable to attend other CUPA-HR conferences throughout the year. 

More details, including registration information and hotel reservations, will be sent out soon. 

If you'd like to serve as a conference volunteer or have questions about the conference, email the Georgia Chapter, Dr. Juanita Hicks, at Juanita.Hicks@usg.edu.

Call for Proposals
Do you want to share your expertise with your peers or develop and practice your presentation for CUPA-HR's national conference? Here is your opportunity!
The tri-state chapter conference will focus on sharing best practices and innovative solutions to meet institutions' needs in the current higher ed environment. Presentations are approximately one hour in length and will include Q&A time.
We are looking for presentations that focus on:
· Solutions to current problems or needs (i.e. Workforce Planning, Accommodations, Flexible Work Arrangements, DEI and Employee Development)
· Innovative strategies to address higher ed hot topics 
· Sharing ideas that can be implemented at institutions across the country
The deadline to submit a proposal is March 31. Speakers whose proposals are selected for the conference will be notified by April 15.
In the spirit of camaraderie in which CUPA-HR was founded, presenters are asked to share, without compensation, their knowledge with those in higher ed HR. Presenters receive neither an honorarium nor reimbursement for travel, lodging or meal expenses.
Sponsorship Opportunities 

It is our pleasure to invite you to participate in the annual conference sponsored by the CUPA-HR Alabama, Florida, and Georgia Chapters at The Grand Hotel Golf Resort & Spa in Point Clear, AL on June 5-7, 2022. Attendees represent all levels and functional areas of Human Resources within Alabama, Florida, and Georgia’s vast systems of higher educational institutions.



Sponsoring or exhibiting at our conference is a FANTASTIC opportunity to:
· Make contacts with HR practitioners from multiple states
· Gain recognition
· Develop and strengthen your brand awareness
· Network
· Generate sales

To learn more about ways to partner with us and lend your support, please visit the Sponsorship Prospectus.

Join our online communities!
Subscribe to the Alabama Chapter, Florida Chapter or Georgia Chapter Forums, and you’ll be able to send and receive messages via email. Read the Welcome message in the forum to learn more.

Note: If you receive a login prompt, use your regular CUPA-HR login credentials to log in – or use one of the links on the page to retrieve you username, reset your password, or create a new account (if you don’t already have one). You do not have to be a CUPA-HR national member to access our chapter forums!

